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OB PATIENT PAYMENT POLICY 

 

During your pregnancy, you will see a provider for obstetrical appointments. These visits, 

and the delivery of your baby, will be billed to your insurance company after the birth of 

your child. This is referred to as a “global charge” and includes all routine obstetrical 

appointments as well as your delivery.  

In addition to your routine obstetrical visits, you will also have ultrasounds and lab tests 

performed throughout your pregnancy. These services will be billed to your insurance 

company at the time they are performed and are not included in the global charge. 

Coastal Women’s Healthcare provides our patients with different payment options to allow 

flexibility for each patient’s financial situation. Please review the options listed below: 

• Payment of $1,000.00 at your 8 week appointment. 

• Payment of $500.00 at your 8 and 12 week appointments. 

• Payment of $250.00 at your 8, 12, 20 and 24 week appointments. 

If your financial responsibility exceeds $1,000.00, a member of our Billing Team will meet 

with you at your 28 week appointment to update your payment plan to cover your 

remaining balance up to the date of your delivery.  

Payment of remaining balance following delivery is due within 30 days from receipt of 

statement unless other payment arrangements have been made.  

When you come in for your first obstetrical appointment you will meet with a member of 

our Billing Team who will review this policy with you in person. At that time, you will be 

provided with your specific deductible, co-insurance, and out of pocket maximum. Of 

course, any information you receive is an estimate of your insurance benefits and is subject 

to change.  

 


